
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  Kent Collins, P.E., Deputy City Manager 
 
Date:  July 22, 2025 
 
Reference:  Legislative Update by Jennifer Rodriguez 
 
2040:  Sustainable City Government 
                         

Jennifer Rodriguez will provide a final update on the 89th Texas Legislature for discussion.  


